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Mathematics
Learn Its
Please practice ’ Learn Its’ regularly – in the car, at tea time, just as they go to bed.  The children’s homework books will give you guidance on which ‘Learn It’s your child needs to concentrate on next. Encourage them to be creative in how they learn them eg songs, memory games etc

CLIC
In the homework books, I will also give suggestions for an area of CLIC to practice to support your child’s progress in maths at school.

Homework
The children will receive their homework on a Friday and it will need to be handed back in on a Wednesday.  Each week the list to record their homework on will be stuck in their books.  For ideas on how to support their learning, please visit the website – ‘Supporting learning at home’ OR speak to a teacher.

Additional Homework
Year 6 children will have additional homework to support their revision work for SATs.

If you have any questions about how you can support your child at home please speak to me.
Kind regards
Mrs Beloe
English
Reading
Please encourage your child to read independently and occasionally ask them to precis what they have read.  Record any reading / discussions in your child’s reading diary.
Children should read at home at least four times a week for at least 20 minutes.
Spellings
Please encourage them to practise their spellings every week for their spelling test.  The sheet is available on the school website if they misplace it or forget to take it home. The new weekly spelling list will be introduced on a Monday and tested the following Monday.
Writing
Every fortnight, the children will be asked to plan, ready for an extended writing task at school. All children in Meadow Class are expected to join their writing at all times.  The school website has a link to the ‘Join It’ site to provide a fun way to practice.
Grammar
When reading books together, please look for nouns, verbs, adjectives and adverbs.  The children find these abstract terms difficult so constant reinforcement at home and school will help with this.
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